
Montreal,April 10th, 1933

Dear Sir Arthur;-

I very much regret that I will 
be unable to have the pleasure of dining with 

you next Monday as I am taking Mrs. Molson and 

family to Atlantic City for a few days.

With many thanks, I remain,

Yours sincerely

Sir Arthur Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal.


